
February is Career and Technical Education Month in 
Idaho and Oregon. TVCC's CTE Open House is in 
March, so help us continue the discussion about CTE!

Your students will learn about TVCC’s CTE programs, 
meet our faculty, and hear from industry partners about 
how to connect their educational plans to their future 
careers!

More Info to Come!

It is the policy of the Treasure Valley Community College Board of Education and the College that there will be no discrimination or harassment on the grounds of race, color, sex, marital status, sexual orientation, religion, national origin, age or disability in any educational programs, 
activities or employment. Lack of English language skills will not be a barrier to admission and participation in career and technical education programs. Persons having questions about equal opportunity and nondiscrimination should contact the Human Resources Director located in 
the Student Services Center on the south side of the Four Rivers Cultural Center building, or call (541) 881-5838 or TDD (541) 881-5839.

Tues, March 1st, 2022: Oregon
Wed, March 2nd, 2022: Idaho
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